
IPHC Board Meeting 

Minutes 

March 6, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by Aimee Hall. Directors present were, Megan Dulin, Earlynn Chase, 

Aimee Hall, Trina Holton, Kathy Mezin, Wade Kirksey, Tish Shuster and Shawn Charters.   

 

Treasurers Report:  Balance in the savings account is $2882.17, Racing $453.23, Youth $388.30, 

CHAMPS $1,100.00, General Fund $100.68 and CD $15,478.07.   A motion was made and seconded 

(Megan/Trina) to accept the Treasurers Report.   Motion passed. 

 

Old Business:  Aimee reported that the Idaho Center Contract has been signed and submitted minus 

the food contract.     

 

The showbill was discussed.   A motion was made and seconded (Trina/Earlynne) allowing us to offer 

PAR on show fees only.   Stalls will not be subject to PAR.   Buckle Sponsors were discussed.   At 

this time four additional sponsors are needed.  Grand and Reserve ribbons will need to be ordered.   

The Lyle Wonderlich award was discussed, and the club agreed to continue offering this award in 

2020.   The club will discuss reserve awards at the next meeting.  

 

New Business:  The Youth club will be holding their ISHSA fundraiser show on Sunday of Labor Day 

weekend.    

 

The next meeting will be April 13th  via Zoom.   Meeting adjourned. 

 

 


